Consultation on annual update to the list of Financial Services Providers under the
OTC derivatives regulatory regime

Response of The Hong Kong Association of Banks dated 2 May 2024 (Extract)

The association has consulted all member banks and received no comment on this annual
review of the list of Financial Services Providers under the OTC derivatives regulatory
regime.



